
 

 

 

OPEN WEEK AT WESTERN SPRINGS COLLEGE/NGĀ PUNA O WAIŌREA 

School tours with the principal will take place from Tuesday 18th July to Friday 21st July 2023. 

The tours will take approximately 1 hour and 30 minutes, and there will be time for a Q&A 

session at the conclusion of the tour over tea and coffee in the Hall foyer. 

Time: 9.00 am to 10.30 am. 

Where to meet?  School Hall foyer (Administration block) just prior to 9.00 am. 

The tours will showcase normal operating school days in a 21st Century learning environment. 

Join us for this special opportunity. 

Online enrolment packs accessed from our website from the beginning of Term 3 (after 

Monday 17th July). 

 

Ngā mihi, 

Ivan Davis 

Principal 


